
To whom it may concern, 
 
I would like to thank you for allowing us to contribute to this matter. 
 
I have read the Melbourne Airport paper and was not surprised about their request. 
 
I have been operating since 2006 and know for a fact that Melbourne Airport was never 
hesitant on increasing their fees/rates whenever they felt like they need to make more 
money. 
 
As previous financial reports stated in previous years, Melbourne Airport is the most 
"profitable" airport in Australia. And yet they never hesitate trying to fork out more and 
more money out the pocket of their customers.  
 
We are talking about a company which wants to charge people even for dropping off clients 
at the airport. That's how greedy they are. 
 
I therefore object to the increase of the taxi pickup fare at Melbourne Airport. I believe it is 
high enough for people to pay. It would be unfair to force people to pay more to use a 
service which is available free of service usage charge anywhere else but Melbourne Airport.  
 
I also would like the commission to pay more attention to the parking fees paid by Hire Car 
operators for using Melbourne Airport. 
 

 
Kind Regards, 
Hayden 
VIP Chauffeur Service 
 


